
 

                                  
 
29th October 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
This Friday November 1st, we are excited to welcome a range of local charities here to the Primary 
School to join our Community Market on the KS1 walkway from 7am.  This event aims to create 
a closer connection between our school and our wider community.  This year, there will be a wide 
range of ethically produced and second hand items for sale and some refreshments available.   
 
Please join us to learn more about the groups supporting our wider community and to enjoy some 
(very) early Christmas shopping! 
 
 
Thanks, 
 
Ms Robine 
Lead teacher for the Community Action Team 
 

 

https://apc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpatana.fireflycloud.asia%2Fcommunity-action-teams-cat&data=05%7C02%7Cnakh%40patana.ac.th%7Cc47dd04d84dd428b3d2b08dcf70189cf%7C9732db3186954030ae01e3217b1daaec%7C1%7C0%7C638656833211850358%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Sj8VcYLBk9LKIt8OpdC2npwjc%2FDzlL3qn%2FMU%2FmfJoKw%3D&reserved=0

